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March 20, 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Members of the Nominating Committee of XTEND, 
 
I am writing this letter to express my intent to seek re-election for the Board of Directors of XTEND. It has 
been an honor and a privilege to serve on the Board, and I am excited to continue serving in this role. 
 
During my tenure on the Board, I have been actively involved in various areas such as strategic planning, 
handbook committee, and nominating committee. I have gained valuable experience and expertise in 
these areas, and I believe that my contributions have been instrumental in advancing XTEND's mission of 
providing innovative and cost-effective solutions to credit unions. 
 
I am excited about the opportunity to continue serving on the Board of Directors of XTEND. I am confident 
that my experience, expertise, and commitment to the credit union movement make me an excellent 
candidate for re-election. Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Mike Barr 
President/CEO 
Commodore Perry Federal Credit Union 
 
 
 


